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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE: October 11, 2021

Statement from the Norwin School District on Student Photo

NORWIN, PA — The Norwin School District has released the following statement today:

“As part of today’s theme for homecoming week, Norwin High School students were encouraged
to wear red, white and blue to show their support for our country. Unfortunately, two students came
to school wearing attire that many in our community have found offensive. A photo of the students
in the clothing has been circulating on social media.

The photo in question was taken very early in the school day. Once school administration became
aware of the situation, the students were called into the school office and were asked to change
into different clothing. The students complied with the request immediately and returned to class.

Per district policy, students who have clothing on that may potentially disrupt the educational
process are given a verbal warning on the first occasion and are asked to change their clothing.
We cannot share further details at this time due to our need to protect student confidentiality.

While we are disappointed that this situation occurred in our school, we see it as a learning
opportunity to reinforce the Norwin School District’s commitment to a safe, healthy and positive
learning environment each and every day.”
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